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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for Participants: National Workshop on Flying Foxes
1 message

Wildlife Resources Division <wcs.wrd@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 21, 2022 at 5:35 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: CDD MIMAROPA <cddmimaropa@gmail.com>, pambc cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>,
penropalawan@denr.gov.ph, penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph, penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Please see attached advance copy of Memorandum requesting partcipants
from the region in the National
Workshop on Flying Foxes which will be held on
July 4-6, 2022 in Mambukal Resort, Murcia, Negros Occidental.

The participant is requested to fill out the form provided
in this link: tinyurl.com/FFworkshop2022
on or
before 23 June 2022 to
facilitate the drafting of DENR Special Order.

We will send the signed copy of the Memorandum as soon as
available.

Thank you.

Regards,

Wildlife Resources Division

 

Wildlife Resources Division


Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)


Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)


North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 
Tel. No.: (02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8953
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